
NOTICE TO PROPOSERS 
 
The City of Crestview, Florida (City), is accepting sealed competitive submittals to provide 
Proposals for Affordable Housing Development Concepts. It is the intent of the City to select a 
developer to partner with for the purpose of developing an affordable housing development. 
Upon receipt of responses to this proposal, the City will select one developer. The work to be 
performed may include, but is not limited to, design, construction, management, and operations 
of an affordable housing development, to include all required development and permitting 
processes for the City as well as all other applicable local, state, and federal agencies. 
 
Proposals must be received by the City Clerk's Office at the City of Crestview, 198 Wilson St. 
N/PO Box 1209, Crestview, Florida 32536, in a sealed envelope clearly marked “RFP No. 22-
05-04, “PROPOSAL FOR AFFORDABLE HOUSING DEVELOPMENT 
CONCEPTS,” along with the name, return address, and telephone number of the 
organization submitting the proposal, no later than 2:00 p.m. Central Time, on Wednesday, 
May 4, 2022, at which time they will be opened and identified aloud. There will be a mandatory 
Pre-Bid meeting on Wednesday, March 30, 2022, at 2:00 p.m. (CST) in the City Council 
Chambers at City Hall, 198 Wilson St. N., Crestview FL, 32536, this meeting will be used to 
answer any questions. 
 


